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Celebrating Success 

As we come to the end of the spring term, I want to take a moment to say a huge 
thank you to all of our children and staff for their incredible hard work, energy, 
and dedication over the past few months. It’s been a busy and successful term, 
and everyone has truly earned a well-deserved break! 

We wish all of our families a happy and restful holiday. We hope you enjoy 
some time together and come back refreshed for the summer term ahead. 

A quick reminder for our return: please continue to be mindful of traffic and 
parking around the school at drop-off and pick-up times. Let’s work together to 
keep all of our children safe as they arrive and leave each day. 

Enjoy the break and we’ll see you on Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 
Mermaid Art Trail 

Earlier in the term, Etta from year 5 won the mermaid tail competition.  Her 
creation is now on display for all to see.  You can find it at Castlepoint 
Library.  This is apart of the Great Tail Trial across the area where people 
can find 45 tails and 43 ‘Tiny Tails.  All the money raised will go to 
supporting Julia’s House.  If you want a holiday activity then download the 
app and get searching!  www.greattailtrail.co.uk/app  

 

 

 

 

Dates and Competition 

 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 

http://www.greattailtrail.co.uk/app

